
FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD 505 

WASHINGTON 

ADDRESS OFFICIAL CORRESPONDENCE TO 
THE FEDERAL RESERVE BOARD 

June 7, 1927 
St. 5397 

SUBJECT: Bank Suspensions. 

Dear Sir; 

There is enclosed herewith a list of mem-
ber and. nonmember banks reported to the Board as 
having suspended operations during the month of May, 
and of banks previously suspended which resumoa 
business during the same month. The statement also 
includes any corrections made in the lists previously 
sent to you. 

It will be appreciated if you rill kindly 
check the data pertaining to your district against 
your records and advise the Board on or before June 
21, by telegraph if necessary, whether or not any 
corrections or additions are necessary therein, in 
order that correct summaries by districts may be 
published in the Federal Reserve Bulletin. 

Very truly yours, 

Walter 1. Eddy, 
Secretary. 

Enclo sure. 

LETITR TO AIL FEDERAL BESERVE AGENTS* 

Digitized for FRASER 
http://fraser.stlouisfed.org/ 
Federal Reserve Bank of St. Louis




